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   Regulatory Update – Vietnam 
New EMC Requirements to be introduced for Radio Broadband 

Data Transmission Equipment 
 
The Ministry of Information and Communications (MIC) in Vietnam has recently released a new 
national standard - QCVN112:2017/BTTTT - equivalent to EN301489-17 V2.2.1 (2012-9). This 
new national standard will come into effect on 1st July 2018. 
 
The new national standard will cover the following product types: 
 

 Radio communication equipment using spread spectrum modulation in the 2.4GHz band 
 Radio access equipment operating in the frequency bands 5150-5350 MHz, 5470-5725 

MHz and 5725-5850 MHz 
 High-speed radio access equipment, operating in 57-66GHz 
 BWA / WiMAX broadband radio access equipment in both TDD and FDD modes 

 
Although there are currently no official guidelines in place for this new standard, PCS do not 
currently foresee any impact on already-Approved devices before the new standard is 
implemented. PCS anticipate that additional testing will be needed for all affected product types 
for both New and Renewal Approvals after 1st July 2018. 
 
A copy of the new standard can be located below. The text is in Vietnamese language only: 
 
http://mic.gov.vn/Pages/VanBan/14007/18_2017_TT-BTTTT.html. 
 
PCS will continue to monitor any developments and further updates will be provided once 
additional information is obtained. 
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